
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

      28th  April 2023 

 

              IMPORTANT DATES 

May 

1st School closed for Bank Holiday  

2nd School open 

8th School closed for Bank Holiday  

19th    Mayflower Theatre Trip  

 

                      Week 3 for school lunches  

Christian Value 
 

This week again, the children have been 

thinking about the value of ‘Listening’. 

They thought about how listening to        

people shows that you care about them 

and respect them. The children also read 

some stories in the bible where God spoke 

to people, and they listened.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Hope School PTA would love to hear about your ideas 

and skills for our summer event.    Just click on the link to 

share your ideas! 

http://hopepta.co.uk/summer-event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.As we looked forward to the Kings coronation             

ceremony, find attached a letter with all the necessary  

information regarding the ceremony . 

This week’s Lovely Hat       

winners       

 

Trailblazers Nadine 

Innovators Arusha 

Discoverers Bryan 

Green Adv Troy 

Blue Adv Kobe 

Explorers Faye 

Pioneers Sultana 

http://hopepta.co.uk/summer-event


SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

This week we are focusing on sleep! 

Sleep is so important for our mental and physi-

cal health. It is also vital for good learning. 

You could watch the clip with your child as it is 

child friendly! 

https://youtu.be/CoCL0IB4u4g 

 

                     IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Our school is open on Tuesday      

        2ND MAY 2023. 

 

Please find letter attached. 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning  17th April 2023 

 

Trailblazers         96.4% 

Innovators                        93.1% 

Discoverers                     87.4% 

Blue Adventurers           93.8% 

Green Adventurers        90.0% 

Explorers                          85.3% 

Pioneers                            84.3% 

 

Whole School          90.1%   

Well Done TRAILBLAZERS 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning  17th  April 2023  

Trailblazers        0 children late 

Innovators                       3 children late  

Discoverers                    2 children late 

Blue Adventurers          2 children late 

Green Adventurers      2 children late 

Explorers                        1 child late 

Pioneers                          2 children late 

 

Last week there were 18 instances of lateness by 12 

children and 8 hours and 20 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised there is a case of headlice in Year 
3.  Please could you read the attached letter which asks 
you to check your family. 

. 

https://youtu.be/CoCL0IB4u4g

